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FEBRUARY 2015 NEWSLETTER

“12-14 Federal” check has been enclosed if your claim was submitted on time. All February forms must be submitted no
later than March 5, 2015. If documents are submitted anytime later, meal claims will be considered a late (adjustment)
claim.

IMPORTANT REMINDER

NEWSLETTERS: As of March 2015, providers will be required to view our
newsletters via online on our website at:

WWW.EVERGREENCACFP.ORG

(The newsletters can be found in the “Newsletters” tab located on the front page of the website)

**PLEASE NOTE: This will be the last hard copy newsletter you
will receive in the mail.

NEED ASSISTANCE NAVIGATING OUR WEBSITE? I you need assistance

navigating our website, we have an orientation available to help you become familiarize with it. Please contact
our office for registration.

Website orientation will be held at our office on:  Friday, February 20, 2015 (9:30am)
Friday, February 27, 2015 (9:30am)

AUDIT UPDATE: Please be advised that our audit has begun. It is important for providers to be in
compliance with all regulations. Please continue to serve on time and have your daily documents updated. If
you are making any changes to your daycare operation (i.e: meal service times, daycare closure, elimination of a
meal service, etc.), please remember to notify ECCI in advance.

ECCI would like to thank you for your business and appreciates your cooperation

The U.S Department of Agriculture prohibits discrimination against its customers, employees, and applicants for employment on the bases of race, color, national origin, age, disability, sex, gender identity, religion, reprisal, and where applicable, political beliefs, marital
status, familial or parental status, sexual orientation, or all or part of an individual’s income is derived from any public assistance program, or protected genetic information in employment or in any program or activity conducted or funded by the Department. (Not all
prohibited bases will apply to all programs and/or employment activities.) If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at
http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call (866) 632-9992 to request the form. You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form. Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at
U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202) 690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov.Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may
contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339; or (800) 845-6136 (Spanish). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.



